16 October 2019

Application No. 2019/4700/HS2

OBJECTION

| object strongly to the proposal to run HS2 lorries along Robert Street and Stanhope Street.

These streets are not suitable for large numbers of construction traffic, and | am very worried about
the effects this would have on my health and my ability to carry out my normal daily activities.

Please reject this application and tell HS2 that they must provide a haul road to take materials to and
from Granby Terrace directly onto Hampstead Road.
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